
 

 

 

 

 

 

12th November 2019 

Dear Parents  

Year 4 RAF Cosford Air Museum ‘A Wartime Christmas’ Workshop 

As part of their topic ‘Woeful World War Two’, Year 4 will be visiting RAF Cosford Air 

Museum on Tuesday 3rd December to take part in a Wartime Christmas workshop.  

We are travelling by train from Bilbrook to Cosford. Children will be registered in class as 

normal and will walk up to the station to catch the train. The children will return before the 

end of the day and can be collected from school as usual.  

Children will need a packed lunch in a small named rucksack (no fizzy drinks please.) If your 

child is entitled to a free school lunch we are able to offer a simple packed lunch – please 

order at the office by 9.00am on Thursday 28th November.  

Children are invited to wear their wartime / Home Front costumes again for this day should 

they wish. Children should wear a warm, waterproof coat and suitable shoes for the walk to 

and from the station. 

The cost of the visit will be £11.50 per child. Payment is to be made through ParentPay. 

When you make the payment you are giving permission for your child to attend the trip. 

Should you wish to pay by PayPoint please see the school office.  

Thank you for all of your support.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Ferretti and Mrs Cain 

Year 4 Class Teachers 
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